
 

 

What to do if your child can’t access the internet 

Our main platform for the delivery of remote learning is Microsoft Teams and we believe that this will give your child 
the best educational experience.  However, if your child can’t access the internet or if they have health issues 
meaning that too long on a screen is not good for them, paper copy remote learning booklets are available at the 
academy for all year groups.  If you would like a copy, please either collect directly from reception or email 
tsla.office@thestleonardsacademy.org.uk with the child’s name and year group and we will post one out. 

 

Government laptop scheme 

The government has made available a limited number of laptops for students who do not have an appropriate device 
at home. If you would like your child to be added to waiting list for one of these, please e-mail 
k.heitzman@thestleonardsacademy.org.uk 

 

Increased mobile data allowance/Mobile 4G router 

If your child does not have access to broadband at home, they may be eligible for either an increased mobile data 
allowance (depending on their network) or a mobile 4G router.  If you believe that you are eligible, please e-mail 

c.dean@thestleonardsacademy.org.uk 
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